
 
  
   
 
               
            

 
 

 
 

 

Kansas City Election Board Moves to Temporary Location  
Ahead of NFL Draft 

 

KANSAS CITY, MO (April 14, 2023) – The Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners (KCEB) will 
be moving to a temporary location for two (2) weeks ahead of the arrival of the NFL Draft as there will not be 
public access to their Union Station offices during the draft. Beginning Monday, April 17th through Friday, April 
28th the Kansas City Board of Elections will be operating from a satellite location in The Shops on Blue 
Parkway. Voters may still visit this temporary office if they require assistance. Details on location and 
temporary contact information follow.  
 

Dates the Kansas City Board of Elections will be in a Temporary Location:  
Monday, April 17th – Friday, April 28th 
 
Address: 
4407 E. Blue Parkway Kansas City, MO 64130 
 
Hours of Operation: 
8:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
 
Temporary Phone Number: 
816-842-4820 
 

The Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners services Jackson County voters within  

the city limits of Kansas City. 
 

Voters residing inside Jackson County, but outside Kansas City must contact. . . 

Jackson County Election Board, 215 N Liberty St., Independence, MO 64050, (816)325-4600 
 

Voters residing inside Kansas City, but outside Jackson County, should contact either. . . 

Platte County Board of Elections, 2600 NW Prairie View Rd., or PO Box 560, Platte City, MO 64079,  

(816) 588-3387 

Or 

Clay County Board of Election Commissioners, 100 W Mississippi St., Liberty, MO 64068, (816) 415-8683 

Or 

Cass County Clerk’s office, 102 E. Wall St., #A, Harrisonville, MO 64701, (816) 380-8102 
 

For additional information or assistance, please contact us at kceb@kceb.org,  
 call us at (816) 842-4820  

Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners 
4407 E. Blue Parkway Kansas City, MO 64130 (Temporary) 

 

FOLLOW KCEB ON: 

For More Information: 

Lauri Ealom        
              Shawn Kieffer

       816/842-4820 
  kceb@kceb.org 

For Immediate Release: 
April 14, 2023 
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